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Notice Regarding Postponement of the Full-Year Consolidated Financial Results
for the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2020

Furukawa Electric Co., Ltd. (hereinafter the "Company") was planning to announce the full-year consolidated financial
results for Fiscal Year 2019 on May 12, 2020 (Tuesday). However, this announcement has been postponed until May 19,
2020 (Tuesday).

１．Reason for postponing the announcement of the full-year consolidated financial results

　　Due to the influence following the spread of novel coronavirus infections, the preparation of the financial statements
and audit work by audit firms have been delayed at the Company and its subsidiaries.
Given this situation, it is no longer possible to announce the financial results on May 12, 2020 (Tuesday) as originally
scheduled, and a decision was made to postpone the announcement.

２．New schedule

　　　The consolidated financial results are now scheduled to be announced on May 19, 2020 (Tuesday).


